[bookmark: _GoBack]The MPU’s various recommendations do not adequately address the impact of development on Jekyll’s character. The 2018 Carrying Capacity and Infrastructure Study warned the JIA that the island will reach its functional capacity by 2021 – which is NOW.  Yet, the MPU’s public survey, which was conducted to provide input for the MPU from Jekyll’s visitors and residents, failed to include even one question on the all-important development issue.   In the absence of this obvious and much needed topic, the vast majority of the people who chose to answer the survey’s final question, “What else do you want the Jekyll Island Authority to know,” took advantage of it to express concern about the increase in development over the past decade as well as the need to halt additional development in order to prevent further degradation of the Jekyll experience and the island’s unique character.  Despite public concern regarding overdevelopment and warnings from the state park’s Carrying Capacity and Infrastructure Study about the impact of further development of the state park, the MPU glossed over this key issue.

